
   

 

 
 

MPA/PSA/TCU: 5/1/1 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 

FROM   : Permanent Secretary 
 Ministry of Public Administration  
 

TO  :  All Permanent Secretaries and Heads of Departments  
 

DATE  : September 30, 2021 
 

SUBJECT : Cancellation of Offer of Training by the Government of  
  India under the Online Indian Technical and Economic  
  Cooperation (e-ITEC) Programme for the course entitled, 
  ‘Information Technology Audit’ to be held over the period 
  November 22 – 27, 2021 

 
 
 

Reference is made to memorandum MPA/PSA/TCU 5/1/1 dated September 22, 2021 
regarding the offer of training by Government of India to participate in a course under 
the online Indian Technical and Economic Cooperation (e-ITEC) Programme entitled, 
‘Information Technology Audit’ to be held over the period November 22 – 27, 2021. 

 
 
The Public Service Academy regrets to inform due to an administrative error by the 
India High Commission, Trinidad and Tobago is not eligible to participate in the 
aforementioned course.  In this regard, the memorandum referenced at paragraph 
one is therefore rescinded. 
 
 
Further information can be obtained by contacting Ms. Marlene Inniss-Joseph, 
Human Resource Adviser II (Ag.) at telephone number 625-6724 ext. 31952 or email 
TCUTraining@gov.tt  

 
 

The Ministry of Public Administration apologises for any inconvenience caused.  
 
 
 

Ajodia Rattansingh 

/f/ Permanent Secretary (Ag.) 

mailto:TCUTraining@gov.tt

